NEW ZEALAND

POLICE

Nga Pirihimana o Aotearoa

14 May 2021

Alice Haden
By email to: fyi-request-15198-c664beb0@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Ms Haden

OFFICIAL INFORMATION REQUEST — OUR REFERENCE: IR-01-21-12593

Thank you for your email of 16 April 2021 requesting copies of five named Police
policy chapters. As you are aware, your request has been considered in line with
the Official Information Act 1982 (OlA). | can now provide the following response.

Please find attached, in a searchable electronic form as requested, the following
Police Manual Chapters.

Please note the name changes and revisions listed against requests (1) and (4) as
listed below. In addition, chapter (5) has been revised and is now in fwo parts,
hence an additional chapter (‘Non-violence programmes and prescribed services’)
has also been released as part of this request.

1)

We ftrust

Family Harm Policy and Procedure (previously referred to as Family
Violence Policy and Procedure)

Behaviour Offences

Perjury

Formal Warnings (previously referred to as Precharge Warnings)
Prosecuting Family Violence

Non-violence programmes and prescribed services

the information provided meets your needs. However, if you are

dissatisfied with this response, you may ask the Office of the Ombudsman to
investigate and review Police’s handling of your request.

Sincerely

?ﬁ'\,

Tara Edwards
Practice Manager
Assurance Group

Police National Headquarters
180 Molesworth Street. PO Box 3017, Wellington 6140, New Zealand.
Telephone: 04 474 9499. Fax: 04 498 7400. www.police.govt.nz





